
Announcements! 

Young Enterprise 

Some of the senior pupils 
from our school company, 

“Greenfingers”, participated 
in the Southern Area Trade 
Fair on 01 February 2019 in  

Rushmere.  

Green Fingers scooped the 
“Best Overall Team” award, 

beating 5 other schools. 
Congratulations to all of the 

pupils and staff involved, 
and to our  partners, 

Drumglass High School and 
our business support,     

Dunbia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinner Money 

Can I please remind parents that the       
CORRECT amount of dinner money must be 
sent in each week as we have no capacity to 
send home change.  From now on, if a larger 
amount of money is sent than required, we 
will retain it towards the following week.   

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Holidays 
School will be 

closed on Monday 
18 March and will 

re-open on      
Tuesday 19 March 

2019 
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Foundation/KS1 Pupil 
of the Month 

March 2019 

 

Dylan Bates 

 

 

KS3/4 Pupil of the 
Month 

March 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Samanta Vaitkute 

 

 

KS2 Pupil of the 
Month 

March 2019 

 

Joshua Marchant 

 

 

Please remember to visit the school website: www.sperrinviewspecialschool.co.uk   

KS5 Pupil of the 
Month 

March 2019 

Seainin Gervin 

 

 

PTO for Holiday List for 2019-2020 



Sperrinview School 
 

Holiday List for 2019/2020 
 

The school will re-open on Monday 02 September 2019 [for EYP and new pupils] 
and on Tuesday 03 September for all other pupils. 

 

School will be closed on  School will re-open on: 
the following dates: 

 

28 October-01 November   04 November 2019 
 

 

25 November     26 November 2019 

 

23 December-03 January   06 January 2020 

 

17-19 February     20 February 2020 

 

16-17 March     18 March 2020 

 

09-17 April     20 April 2020 

 

04 May       05 May 2020 

 

25 May      26 May 2020 

 

The school will close for the summer break on 26 June 2020 
 

11/12/18 




